
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT 
PRODUCT MARKING CHANGES 

 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Johanson Manufacturing Corporation would like to call your attention to the fact that all 
of the newly launched RoHS products will not have stamped, inked or color coded 
identification markings.   
 
In addition, effective July 1, 2006, the Air, Non-Magnetic, High Voltage and 1500 Series 
Capacitors will no longer have steel stamped markings on the stator, or ink stamped 
markings on the housing.  
 
These are external marking changes only and have no effect on the form, fit or function 
of the products.  
 

Air Capacitors 
5200 Series   5700 Series 
5300 Series   5750 Series 
5400 Series   5800 Series 
5451 Series   5850 Series 
5500 Series   8050 Series 
5600 Series   8090 Series 

 
High Voltage Capacitors 1500 Series Capacitors 

52H01     1501 
52H02    1502 
55H01    1518 
55H02    1585 
80H85    1592 

  
                                               Non-Magnetic Air Capacitors 
                                      5240 Series                               5640 Series 
                                      5760 Series                               5862 
 
Please pass this information along to your receiving, quality and production departments. 
If you have any questions, or require additional clarification, do not hesitate to contact the 
factory. 
 
E-mail:  jmcsales@johansonmfg.com 
Telephone:  973-334-2676 
 
Sincerely, 
Johanson Manufacturing Corporation 


